
	

	

 
 
           23rd June 2023 
 
Dear parents / carers, 

Year 13 Prom date amendment 
06.07.23 

 
 
We hope this letter finds you well. We are writing to inform you of an important update regarding the Year 13 
prom. Due to the ongoing teacher strike, we have made the decision to reschedule the prom to ensure the 
smooth running of the event and provide an enjoyable experience for all students. 
 
The new date for the Year 13 prom is now set for 6th July, from 5:30 pm to 9:30 pm. We understand that this may 
cause some inconvenience, and we sincerely apologise for any inconvenience caused by the rescheduling. 
However, we believe that this adjustment will allow us to provide the students with the best possible prom 
experience. 
 
We would like to express our gratitude to those families who have already made the non-refundable payment of 
£10 via Parent Pay to secure their child's attendance at the prom. Your prompt response and commitment to the 
event are greatly appreciated. We want to assure you that your child's inclusion in the prom is secured. 
 
For those non-free school meal families who have not yet made the payment, we kindly request that you do so by 
the final payment deadline, which is Friday 23rd June at 5 pm. It is essential that we receive the payments in a 
timely manner to finalise the necessary arrangements for the prom. 
We would also like to remind you that the prom will still take place at Mulberry UTC.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding the prom or the payment process, please do not hesitate to 
contact us. We are here to assist you and ensure that this event is a memorable one for our Year 13 students. 
 
Once again, we apologise for any inconvenience caused by the rescheduling of the prom, and we appreciate your 
understanding and support. Let us work together to make this a fantastic and memorable event for our Year 13 
students. 
 
Thank you for your attention. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Julia Kibela-Purnell 
Assistant Principal 


